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10 February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Maiden Erlegh School Easter Revision Mornings 
 
Over this Easter break, we are delighted to offer triple higher biology (papers 1 and 2), combined higher 
biology (papers 1 and 2), mathematics, music, physical education, geography, history and design 
technology revision, to help boost your son/daughter’s preparation for the forthcoming GCSE 
examinations. 
 
The intensive revision mornings are offered and run by Maiden Erlegh’s specialist teaching team, 
with a bespoke programme of work and support, to provide a positive start to each students individual 
revision plan. 
 
Revision mornings will be offered during week beginning Monday 6 April, though please note that 
places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
6 April  Biology - Triple Higher and Combined Higher (papers 1 and 2) revision – maximum 

20 students         
7 April  Mathematics revision – maximum 40 students 
8 April  Music, Physical Education, History, Geography and Design Technology revision 

(Please note only one subject can be selected) – maximum 20 students 
 
The price per day is £37.50, and each day will run from 9:30am until 12:30pm.   
 
Classes will be of 15 - 20 students, and each morning will require a minimum of 15 students to run.  
Please note that students will not be expected to wear school uniform on these days. 
 
If your child would like to attend any of these sessions, please complete the attached reply slip and 
return to Reception by Friday 14 February 2020.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. 
 
If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium allowance and you would like to use this to pay for any 
of these sessions, please indicate this on the reply slip. 
 
If your child is successful in securing a place, you will receive a further communication confirming your 
child’s place and asking for payment on Parent Pay by Friday 6 March 2020.  If payment is not received 
by this deadline, your child’s place will be offered to another student. 
 
Should you have any queries about the revision mornings, please do not hesitate to contact me through 
the school office: office@maidenerleghschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr R Buck 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 

 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
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Maiden Erlegh School Easter Revision Mornings 

 
Please return to Reception by Friday 6 March 2020 

 
Student Name:_____________________________________ Tutor Group:__________ 
 
Please tick the sessions that your child would like to attend: 
 

Monday 6 April - Triple Higher Biology (papers 1 & 2) revision 
 

Monday 6 April - Combined Higher Biology (papers 1 &2) revision 
 

Tuesday 7 April – Mathematics revision 
 
Please note that only one of the below sessions can be booked as they run concurrently: 
 

Wednesday 8 April – Music revision 
 

Wednesday 8 April – PE revision 
 

Wednesday 8 April – History revision 
 

Wednesday 8 April – Geography revision 
 

Wednesday 8 April – Design Technology revision 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the sessions as indicate above and agree to pay the 
amount due in full by Friday 6 March 2020 using ParentPay, should they be successful in 
securing a place.  I understand that if the payment is not made by this deadline, the place will 
be offered to another student and my child will be unable to attend. 
 
I understand that the school will be using the contact and medical details currently held for my 
child and that it is my responsibility to inform the school of any changes in details prior to the 
event. 
 
I also understand that places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
 
Signed____________________________________(Parent/Guardian)  Date:____________ 
 
 

My child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium allowance and I would like to use this to 
cover the cost of the above indicated sessions. (Please tick if appropriate). 

 


